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To:
Mr. R.P. Banerjee (Chairman)

SSP (PVT) LIMITED
AN 1S0-9001: 2000 COMPANY

13. Mile Stone. Mathura Road,
Faridabad - 121003, Haryana (INDIA)
Ph.: 91-129-2277442/ 2275968
Fax: 91-129-2277441
E-mail: info¢ sspindia.com
Website: www.osaspindincom
Sub: Appreciation Letter
Dear Sir,
I am extremely glad and satisfied to inform you that the
60 TPD turnkey glucose plant from wheat starch
supplied by your esteemed company SSP (P) Ltd. to us, is
working to our satisfaction. I thank you for the supplied plant,
its performance and the quality of the product being excellent.
I wish to extend our business relation in future and definitely call
back SSP for new projects in near future.

N We wish you and your company prosperity in future.
Best Regards,

Ardineh-Starch Co.

p S
Hossem. Amm
Managing Director
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